
www. la thropgpm.com

Proposed Revisions to the Stark Law and Anti-
Kickback Statute: What You Need to Know

November 19, 2019

Firm Event & Webinar

Click here to view recorded webcast

Click here for presentation materials

Earlier this year, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) announced that long-anticipated

changes to the Stark Law would be issued by the end of 2019. According to the agency, the new regulations

"will represent the most significant changes to the Stark Law since its inception."

On October 9, 2019, CMS made good on this promise and proposed significant changes to reform the Stark

Law and Anti-Kickback Statute. The Stark Law regulations would create new exceptions for value-based

arrangements, make changes to the definition of fair market value, commercial reasonableness, what it

means to take the volume or value of referrals into account, the definition of designated health services, and

would update compensation rules for group practices. The Anti-Kickback Statute regulations propose to

create new safe harbors for value-based arrangements and care coordination services, make changes to

permit incentivizing patients to follow treatment plans, and modify a number of existing safe harbors.

Join Gray Plant Mooty attorneys Jesse Berg and Julia Reiland for an in-depth review of the proposed

changes to the Stark Law and Anti-Kickback Statute and their likely implications for attendees. Note that

federal regulators will accept comments on the proposed regulations through December 31, 2019, so now is

the time to make your voice heard.
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Registration and Breakfast
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Live webcast

Parking validated at the Marquette/IDS Center Ramp.

A light breakfast will be served.

Applied for one hour of Continuing Legal Education (CLE) credit.


